
Redbook Committee Report  November and December 2015 

The Redbook Committee completed its initial review of the School of Medicine policy documents.  The 

School of Medicine reviewed the comments, and has submitted revised documents.  These documents 

have been sent to Redbook for review. 

Redbook is concluding the initial review of the College of Education policy documents. Upon conclusion 

of this initial review, Redbook will begin to look at the A and S proposed change to Section 2.1.B.6 

regarding administrative appointments. 

The Redbook Committee has received a recommended revision to the Redbook’s Sabbatical Leave 

Policy. We will begin review of this policy in January.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Dr. Krista Wallace-Boaz 


